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Meeting 2/23/17	

Reviewed notes from January meeting

Randy Taylor
· Confirmed tax return has been filed
· Coaches applications need sent out [Laura sent out email blast to the league with the coaches’ application attached.]
· Huddle 
· League may make this part of the league fee so all can have it, and all leagues can see the films
· We need to ensure the coaches understand that all kids should have access
· Confirmed we will not do 50/50 tickets at the games


Bridgette Rogers
· Use of yard signs for the sign ups, confirmed yes, we will use them 
· Potential locations will be Grandview, Richland Park, Orchard Park, Pine Park
· Confirmed registration dates
· Registration April 24-May 22nd
· Tentative draft, Saturday June 3rd

Laura Harper
· Team pictures use SBI, Mike Beraducci 412-287-4869 [Laura reached out]
· Try to secure picture days early to get programs done for home opener
· Banquet Information
· Respond to the Chadwick on their packages and prices
· Check into Hampton Banquet Hall
· Mid-November for banquet dates

Christie Hernandez
· Pizza night
· We will still have pizza night
· Christie will check into Little Ceasers for cost/availability and if we pick it up 
· would need approximately 40 pizzas

Michelle Gierl
· There is going to be a middle school team this football season which would include 7th grade girls, so we may lose those girls about 24 last year
· Cheer uniforms 
· Laura and Christie to help pick out
· Estimated costs to stay within $13,000-$15,000
· Pom-poms may only need some if we do not have enough, but we are probably ok
· Mats – use wrestling mat tape to keep mats secure, Laura will get prices 
· Varsity Cheer camp – advertise on our site
· Missing Jacket – mom will pay for lost jacket

Brett Johnson
· BWWs is all set up for us again, we need to advertise more, post on site and put in each Newsletter
· Parent Happy Hours
· Establish the entry fee 
· 2 hours long
· Have Chinese auction
· First Friday in August as potential date 
· maybe some entertainment
· Goodwill Donation Drive
· Confirming if we can do this the day of equipment pick up, remind people the heavier the items the better 
· Confirmed keeping Ladies night
· Season Program for the kids
· Sell message spots to the parents
· Brett and Kelly will check into how the high school is getting ads/messages in their program
· Kelly to talk to his printer about cost and turn time

Kelly Huffman
· Presented to the Board 3 concerns from prior year coach for the league
· All teams should be following the rules, or present to the league designating number of plays as a league rule.  Currently this is only a Pine-Richland rule.
· Request that all coaches act respectful across the league
· Can we recognize kids who can’t play down their technical senior year, this was done before and the player ended up coming back the season after being recognized as a senior we need to be consistent and keep it to true seniors

Mike Katic
· Confirmed our helmets are good until 2021, we should start purchasing new ones 2019.  
· We should mark them as we use them, so we only have cost to condition those that were used and not recondition ones that were not used during the season.
· Township meeting Update
· Motion lights for outside of the concession stand approved, we will install
· Township is open to turf field, but we would lose use of the field for a whole season
· Fees will remain the same for this season
· Confirmed field repair was taken care of and billed to our league already
· Richland Township website is willing to post our registration information on their site
· League Meeting Update 	
· North Allegheny is out of the league
· ArKen is now in the league
· Next meeting is on March 19th

Additional Items Discussed
· Unanimous vote to eliminate the Pig Roast for this season 


Next Meeting March 23, 2017
